
 

The Gregg Preparatory School 
 
 

School Uniform  
 
 

School uniform is available to order at School Colours Direct.  Instructions on how to order are below, 
please also see overleaf for the full list of uniform and dress code. 

 
Instructions for ordering from school colours 

Go to https://www.schoolcoloursdirect.co.uk 

 

 You will need to create an account to be able to access the online shop before ordering the items you 
require. 

 Click on school finder 

 Click on The Gregg Schools logo 

 Click onto your child’s year group for the academic year 2023-2024 and you will see all the uniform 
required for their year group 

 There is a fitting service online 
 

Once orders have been placed the Items will be dispatched within 3-5 working days 

 

The delivery fee for orders up to £49.99 will be £4.50. Delivery is free for orders £50.00 and above. 

 

All of the uniform is bespoke to The Gregg Schools and will need to be purchased from School 

Colours website only and no other retailer. This is to maintain uniformity with style, colour and 

smartness. 

White shirts may however, be purchased from School Colours or any retailer 

Enquiries  

For any enquiries about your uniform order, please DO NOT contact the school.  

 

Go to ‘Contact Us’ on the School Colours Direct web shop: enquiries@schoolcoloursdirect.co.uk - 
you must quote The Gregg Schools, the name on the order and the order number 
 

We have attached information about delivery and returns of items 

 

Please note: 

From September there will also be free deliveries to school during term time only 

The school delivery for orders will start on 22nd September 2023. We shall receive delivery from School 

Colours on the 2nd & 4th Friday of every month. Orders need to be placed at the latest by 10am on the 

Tuesday before to ensure it is included in the delivery. 
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